
 

 

Dear Fellow ‘78ers ~ 

Our 40th Class Reunion is fast approaching…  

 

The reunion committee would like to extend a friendly request to everyone 

to please let us know if you will be able to join us on September 28th & 29th! 

We’d like to get an estimate on how many to plan for so we have enough food, 

plates, etc. to go around.    

 

Please refer to the reunion letter sent earlier for the different events 

planned.  Due to a lack of interest, the party bus option has been taken off 

the schedule for Saturday; however, we still plan to congregate at the Olive 

Grove Golf Course on Saturday to enjoy time golfing, visiting Bob Wegner’s 

“New Deal” bar/memorabilia, along with yard games and plenty of time for 

reminiscing and catching up with each other.   

 

There is NO COST associated with the weekend other than “lunch on your 

own” on Friday, admission to the homecoming football game that evening and 

golf fees on Saturday for those interested in those events. 

 

Meat & Cheese Trays on Friday (after the parade and school tours) along 

with a BBQ Lunch and a Pork Loin Supper on Saturday will be provided but 

anyone willing to bring a dish to pass, a dessert,  or hors d’oeuvres is 

welcome to do so.   

 

Any additional questions or comments may be directed to: 

 

Anne Dohman – (605) 216-3236 or grotonanne@gmail.com 

Susan Dunker Ellingson – (605) 380-0641 or ellingson@nvc.net 

Mike Nehls – (605) 397-7611 or mike.nehls@k12.sd.us 

 

 

 

                                  HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!! 
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